
11/1/2024: Baptists on Mission is responding in the aftermath of Hurricane Helene in the mountains of
western North Carolina. We’ve set up large feeding and recovery (mud out, tear out, chainsaw, etc.)
operations in 14 locations in Western North Carolina.
Volunteers are helping with feeding; shower and laundry; chain saw teams; tarping roofs; mudding and
tearing out homes; and more. You don’t need to be trained to serve with some of these opportunities.

We are starting the first rebuild phase. In this first phase we are trying to get people back into their home
and make it safe, sanitary and functional (not finished) before the worst of winter. Volunteers will be
needed for the next few years to help people finish their homes. 
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Baptists on Mission: Helene Rebuilding

Debris Progress
As of today 7,351
cubic yards of debris
have been picked up
from locations across
Haywood County.

This is the equivalent
of 21 tons or enough
to fill more than 2
Olympic Swimming
Pools. 

Property Revaluation
Postponed

In light of the significant
impact caused by
Helene, Haywood
County has announced a
two-year postponement
of its countywide
property revaluation
process.
The revaluation,
originally scheduled for
2025, will now take place
on January 1, 2027. 

Public Information Meetings

November 19,  5:30 - 7:30 p.m. OR
November 20,  11:30 - 1:30 p.m.

Haywood Community College Auditorium
1500 Building

185 Freedlander Dr, Clyde, NC 28721

Helene Emergency Shelter
Closed as of November 6

Learn about recovery resources available to
Haywood County citizens.

https://baptistsonmission.org/Mission-Projects/By-Mission-Type/Disaster-Relief/Hurricane-Helene/Homeowner-Assistance

